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MORTGAGEE LETTER 2008-01
TO:

ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES
ATTENTION:
Single Family Servicing Managers

SUBJECT:

New Single Family Loan Servicing Contractor

This Mortgagee Letter is to announce that HUD has awarded its new National Loan Servicing contract to C&L Service Corporation, with Morris-Griffin Corporation as the subcontractor.  It also updates all previous Mortgagee Letters referencing Morris-Griffin Corporation and/or First Madison Services as HUD’s Loan Servicing Contractor.  

C&L Service Corp./Morris-Griffin Corp. is responsible for FHA Single Family Secretary-Held Assets including Assigned HECM Mortgages, Secretary-Held Title II Mortgages, Partial Claim Subordinate Mortgages, HECM Subordinate Mortgages, Section 235 Subordinate Mortgages, Nehemiah Subordinate Mortgages, and the Good Neighbor Next Door Subordinate Mortgages.
All correspondence, telephone calls and servicing for single-family Secretary-held mortgages transferred to the new servicer effective December 10, 2007.
Mortgagees should forward all required documentation for Secretary-held mortgages to:
C&L Service Corp./Morris-Griffin Corp.
2488 East 81st Street, Suite 700

Tulsa, Oklahoma  74137
The telephone numbers are as follows:

Toll Free:  (866) 377-8667
Toll Free Fax:  (866) 249-0626

Local:  (918) 551-5300
Local Fax:  (918) 551-5399
Please direct any questions to Felicia Jones, of the National Servicing Center, at (800) 594-9057.
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